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CONGRATULATIONS TIA!

FRATERNITY AND SORORITY LIFE

March 5th, 2023

Explore the exciting world of Fraternity and Sorority
Life at the University of Nebraska at Kearney! 

Curious about whether it’s the right fit for you? UNK’s
Fraternity & Sorority Preview is the perfect chance for
prospective students to dive into Greek Life and
establish connections within the community before
stepping foot on campus. Tailored to offer valuable
insights and experiences, this event will guide
potential members as they contemplate their
transition to college. 

Join us for an afternoon filled with information for
both students and parents alike, setting the stage for
an enriching college journey.

Check out this link for more information!:

https://www.unk.edu/offices/student_life/greek_affairs/
greek-preview-day.php

nsu@unk.edu

APPLAUDING EXCELLENCE!

Applauding Excellence is a signature
program, facilitated by the Office of Student
Engagement and the Division of Student
Affairs, which recognizes the exemplary work
of successful student organizations, student
leaders, programs, and advisors. The event
also honors student employees who have
been strong contributors to the University of
Nebraska at Kearney. Each spring, the
Applauding Excellence Selection Committee
receives and reviews nominations for the 11
different awards presented at the Applauding
Excellence ceremony. Send in your
nominations  by April 3rd via this link:  
https://www.unk.edu/offices/student_life/appla
uding_excellence.php 

FRATERNITY AND SORORITY LIFE PREVIEW

Our very own design student worker, Tia (right) was
presented with a silver medal at the Nebraska
American Advertising Awards. Congratulations Tia!
We are proud of you!
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LPAC!

LPAC Announces Nate Smith in Concert on  
April 10th at 7:30 p.m. in the Health and
Sports Center!

STUDENT GOVERNMENT

STAFF!

LPAC attended the National Association of
Campus Activities in Pittsburgh, PA
Feb 22-26th!

NACA joins hundreds of schools, artists,
agencies, and businesses who come together
to showcase the best in Campus Activities. 

At NACA students discovered inclusive
learning opportunities, built meaningful
connections, expanded their networks, and
participated in engaging entertainment that
transforms college communities.

LPAC!

Student Body Elections are coming up
March 6th and 7th!! A debate will be
held March 4 at 6:30 in the Antelope
Room of the Union. Hope to see you
there!

The Big Event will be taking place April
20th!  UNK has taken part in this event
since 2006. Students work at dozens of
job sites and show their appreciation for
the community by picking up litter,
washing windows, painting, doing yard
work and tackling other tasks. The
service project benefits nonprofit
organizations, churches and individuals
in the Kearney area.

FOLLOW US!:

OUR MISSION
The Office of Student Engagement, in
partnership with our students, faculty, staff and
the larger Kearney community, is committed to
developing positive and inclusive student
opportunities and experiences that contribute
to an extraordinary UNK education.


